
Connecticut Swimming 
Senior Committee Minutes 
10/10/12 
Teleconference 
 
Those in attendance:  Randy Erlenbach, Dave Reilly (guest), Rob Riccobon, Tim Wise. 
 
Items: 
 
Athlete Travel Assistance:  Recommended to ask to increase Athlete Travel Assistance to 
Sectionals to $250, from $175. 
 
Rob Riccobon will write a proposal, to be reviewed by Sr Committee, to revamp 
selection procedures of Sr Coach of the Year.  
 
Randy Erlenbach will present our preferred dates for LC Senior Invite (June 20-23, 
2013), and LC Sr Champs (July 11-14, 2013) to Program Development next week. 
 
Dave Reilly suggested that Sr Committee begin inquiring whether CSI can sponsor a 
travel meet during a SC season for top CT Sr athletes, or reinstitute training trip to 
Colorado Springs.  Randy will begin process by talking with Todd Gordon and USA 
Swimming. 
 
Next meeting to be announced when input needed by committee for above suggestion, or 
when CSI is ready to get summer meet info set. 
 
Thanks! 


